Madison County, Mississippi
Administrator’s Office

Memo

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Shelton Vance
County Administrator

CC:
Date: January 7, 2019
Re: E-911 Equipment

During a recent inspection of our E-911 equipment at the Canton Police Department, EMA Director
Alber Jones, lll and | found that the temperature in the equipment room is not satisfactory for the
operation of our E-911 equipment. A small air conditioner is needed to regulate the temperature and
facilitate proper operation of emergency response equipment.

| recommend that you find that installation of a small air conditioner for $312.50 is necessary for the
operation of the E-911 equipment and authorize purchase of the same.



